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2020-2021 Budget Meeting
February 18, 2020

A special meeting of the Summit Township Board was called to order at
6:00 pm by Supervisor Wayne Kelly

Members present: Supervisor Wayne Kelly, Clerk Kay Deanda, Deputy
Clerk Mary Samuels, Treasurer Mary Bedker, Trustees, Duane Cooper and
Ed Chase.

Absent: None

The purpose of this meeting was to plan the budget for the 2020-2021 fiscal
year.

The proposed 2020-2021 Budget was gone over in detail. It will be
presented at a public hearing to be held on April 6, 2020 at 7:00 pm at the
Summit Township Hall. If acceptable, it will be approved at the regular
township board meeting to be held immediately following the public
hearing on April 6, 2020.

Meeting adjourned at 8:35 pm.
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